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March Anniversaries 

Thank you for each and every year of 

dedication to Rotary! 

Chuck Bryant-March 15 (24 years) 

Jackie Boyer-March 21 (23 years) 

Regular meetings the First and Third Thursdays of each month, Cherry’s, Carthage 

We need new members! 
Do you know someone who would 

make a good Rotarian? 

Bring them to our  

next meeting 

Announcements:  The deadline for 

announcement submission is at NOON 

on the first and third Monday’s,    

before our club meets. 

March Birthdays! 
May this birthday year bring joy 

in everything you do! 

David Mouton-March 5 

Jon Haffner-March 9 

Brent Westhoven-March 11 

Louise Petersen-March 19 

Brett Collier-March 29 

Chamber After Hours  
ALL PRE ROTARY AT 5:30 

Dinner: 6:30 pm 

A heartfelt thank you to Shelby Bruner 
Baugh for coordinating our annual 

Sweetheart Banquet! The evening at 
Cherry's was filled with fellowship, 

laughter, and delicious food, including 
appetizers and drinks. It was a fantastic 
time to come together and celebrate. 

We appreciate everyone who joined us 
and made the event so special! 

SAVE THE DATES  
Spring Fling: May 1st   

Last Meeting of the 24-25 Year: June 19th  

Visit our improved website that 

is integrated with DACdb 

www.carthagerotary.org 

Paul Harris Fellows were recognized during our annual Sweetheart Banquet 

Sweetheart Banquet a 

Wonderful Success!   
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